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Dear parents and carers, 

We are already half way through the term and classes are
working diligently across the school. Our extra curricular
programs are getting underway too. A lot of planning goes
into making sure these events run smoothly, which is above
and beyond teaching and learning in the classroom. We are
very fortunate at Bondi PS to have a dedicated teaching staff
who are supported by the administrative staff to ensure our
students have the best possible opportunities.

Activities that are up and running or in the process of getting
started are junior and senior choir, planeteers, SRC, and PSSA
sport for students in 3-6. Our Stage 3 students had a
wonderful time at camp and represented our school with
pride in Canberra. Special thanks to the following staff who
willingly gave their time to care for our students: Miss Alba,
Miss Pattison, Miss Leckie, Mr Gamblen, Mr Christensen, Mr
Maslanka and Miss O’Connor.

Staffing News 
Ms Jasmine Moredoundt has gained a position as a classroom
teacher at South Coogee Public School beginning next week. 
 We thank Jasmine for her service to students, staff and
community at BPS.  Ms Kelsey Harris will be fulfilling Jasmine's
role beginning next week.

BONDI BULLETIN

Principal's Post
 THE LATEST NEWS AND UPDATES FROM BONDI PUBLIC SCHOOL

Dates for your Diary 

3 MARCH 2023                               VOLUME 2

Wednesday 8th March
P&C Meeting 7pm

Tuesday 14th March
International Day of

Maths
Wednesday 15th March -

Monday 27th March
NAPLAN testing window

 Tuesday 21st March
Harmony Day

Friday 24th March
National ride to school

day
Saturday 25th March

NSW State Election
Tuesday 4th April

Cross Country Carnival
Yrs 2 - 6

Thursday 6th April
Annual hat parade
Last day of Term 1
Monday 24th April

School Development Day
Tuesday 25th April
ANZAC Day Public

holiday
Wednesday 26th April

Term 2 commences K-6





Finally, you are warmly invited to attend our Cyber Safety Parent Information. The P&C
meeting will be held directly afterwards in the school library.

Details are as follows:

When: Wednesday 8th March - 6-7pm in the School hall

The link to the Eventbrite page can be accessed below:
https://bit.ly/bondips-ps

Protecting children in their digital worlds is an ever-evolving task for Australian families.
Now more than ever parents are looking for guidance in how to manage screen time and
navigate the world of games and social media.

We are therefore pleased to help our parent community by offering a crucial and
engaging education session with ySafe, Australia’s leading provider of cyber safety
education. This practical, strategy-rich session will cover the most important points that
all families need to know about online safety,covering key information about social media
and gaming, screen time recommendations and step-by-step instructions on how to set
up a cyber safe home for children of all ages.
If you’ve ever struggled with getting your children off their games and into bed, worried
about the content of the games that they are playing or felt concerned that your child
was spending too much time in the digital world, this workshop is for you!

We look forward to seeing you there!
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With my very best wishes,

Natalia Greguric
Principal



 

Parent Information Session - Bondi Public
School
Join us for this engaging & practical education session,
delivered by Australia's leading cyber safety experts.






https://bit.ly/bondips-ps


Kindergarten Reading Information Evening 
We are very excited to be hosting an information 
evening for Kindergarten 2023 parents around supporting 
our children in the area of reading. It’s the first in a few years, 
following Covid restrictions! The evening is on this coming 
Monday March 6 from 5:00-5:45pm. We urge all Kindy parents
 to attend as we know the educational outcomes for students 
are enhanced when schools work in partnership with families. 
Thanks to Mr White and the Kindergarten team for facilitating
 this session for the benefit of our students. 

New “Meet our Staff” Newsletter Section
This week we introduce a new section in our newsletter to allow our community to get to
know our staff, their roles and put faces to the names parents and carers have probably
heard many times! Mrs Greguric and I thought we’d get the ball rolling this fortnight…

Have a wonderful fortnight ahead. Be kind to yourselves and each other…
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Deputy's Delivery

Kind regards

Anna O’Connor

Deputy Principal
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Spotlight on Learning

3T with Ms Thomson
The 3T dream team has been diving in across all of our
Key Learning Areas and has had a wonderful and
exciting start to the year. Our literacy focus has been
exploring the theme of “community and home to
many”, in which the students created hands with their
own cultural backgrounds and influences to
demonstrate Australia’s multicultural history. 

We have been hard at work writing “persuasions”, with
fun topics such as ‘Homework Should Be Banned” and
“Saving the Oceans”. We have been focusing on our skill
development of using different techniques such as high
modality, as well as persuasive devices such as
repetition, exaggeration, alliteration and emotional
language that authors use to engage and persuade the
reader. 

In maths, one of our focus areas has been 2D space. We
have been learning about special quadrilaterals,
tessellation, transitions, parallel lines and symmetry, in
which the students were able to explore tessellation
with 2
D shapes and the idea of symmetry in their butterfly
artworks. 

We also had a really awesome day dressing up as
teachers, and you’ll probably agree with me that Freddy
nailed it being Ms T for the day. 

Keep it up 3T, here’s to a great year!
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Spotlight on Learning
 KD with Miss Devenish
Wow! What a fantastic start to school KD has had! It has
been an eventful first few weeks, filled with learning,
new routines, and some wonderful memories already. 

A highlight of this time has been KD’s first garden
lessons, where students enjoyed watering plants,
searching for ripe tomatoes, and admiring the small
creatures (such as ladybugs!) which live among the
plants. Each class member showed patience, teamwork,
and curiosity, demonstrated through their questions,
ideas, and care for the natural space.  

Students were introduced to the schools ‘Grow Your
Mind’ program, as they met the 5 animal characters
which help us understand different feelings and parts of
our brain. During these lessons, KD spoke about how
different times might require different animals to 'wake
up’, and how we can calm down other animals when big
feelings arise. We have been using ‘anchor breathing’ to
practise connecting with feelings, and calming our
minds.

KD has participated in a range of literacy and numeracy
activities during the first few weeks. They have practised
ordinal numbers by joining in on a “KD race day” where
the class labelled winners first, second, and third.
Students have also used fine motor skills during maths
rotations. Some favourite activities include ‘number
beading’, practising number formation in ‘magic rice’,
and counting using 10 frames! 

During phonics/phonemic awareness lessons, KD has
been learning to identify sounds, recognise letters and
match them to their sounds. Students have begun to
segment and decode words to support their reading
and writing. It has also been wonderful to see KD
students gaining confidence, and applying these skills
when reading in small groups. 
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Captains Report
Planeteers
This week and in the coming weeks there will be Planeteer elections in every class. Those
who would like to go for Planeteer should be preparing their speeches to present to their
classes. Good luck to all of those who are going for Planeteer.

Teacher dress up day
Recently we had our teacher dress up day where teachers dressed up as students and
students dressed up as teachers. We really enjoyed seeing everybody's amazing costumes
and hope everyone who dressed up had fun!

Student Representative Council
This week and last week we nominated the SRC’s. Congratulations to the students who
received this role. Being an SRC is a big responsibility and it includes spending your
playtime on Monday attending the SRC meetings.

PSSA
Congratulations to everybody who made the PSSA teams junior and senior basketball and
touch teams. Both the basketball and the touch teams are doing extremely well. I know
everybody is trying their hardest and all have great sportsmanship.

Thank You, Your school captains - Daisy, Teiki, Josh.S and Josh.G
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Students from Stage 3 ventured to Canberra during Week 5 on an educational tour of the
nation's capital. They had the opportunity to participate in a variety of educational
programs with a focus on Australia's history, culture, heritage and democracy as well as
enhance their social and personal skills.

During the camp, our students visited various historical and political sites such as the
Australian War Memorial, Parliament House, Old Parliament House (Museum of
Australian Democracy), the National Gallery of Australia and of course Questacon, just to
name a few. They had the opportunity to participate in various educational activities such
as workshops and guided tours, which gave them a firsthand experience of the Australian
government and its institutions.

Apart from the educational aspect, the camp was a fantastic opportunity for our students
to develop their social and personal skills. They stayed in cabins with their classmates,
shared meals, and participated in team-building activities at some of the locations we
visited like the Arboretum. These activities taught them valuable skills such as
communication, leadership, and problem-solving.

The camp was an enriching and rewarding experience for our students and enhanced
their understanding of the world around them. The Australian Government recognises
the importance of all young Australians being able to visit the national capital as a part of
their Civics and Citizenship education. To assist families in meeting the cost of the
excursion the Australian Government contributed funding of $ 30 per student under the
Parliament and Civics Education Rebate program towards those costs. The rebate was
paid directly to the school and was discounted from the price of the excursion.

Thank you to the Stage 3 team and supporting teachers, Miss Pattison, Ms O’Connor and
Miss Perez for all your planning and preparation leading up to the camp as well as the
support you gave our students whilst away on camp. 
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Stage 3 Camp

BONDI BULLETIN



School Swimming Carnival
Congratulations to all the students who took part in the 
swimming carnival in Week 3. We had lots of feedback from
 teachers and parents consisting of great school spirit and 
sportsmanship! This included encouragement to their peers, 
enthusiastic house chants and applauses, as well as students 
congratulating one another on their efforts and achievements. 
Students and staff had a wonderful day working together to ensure happiness and
successes throughout the entirety of the day. Thank you to all involved to ensure our day
ran smoothly!

Zone Swimming Carnival
Our first Zone Swimming Carnival in two years was held on Wednesday 1st March, and
what a successful one it was! Congratulations to all the students who qualified for zone
this year and a huge thank you to the parents who came along to support the swimmers.
It was a day filled with smiles, perseverance and a whole lot of sunscreen and healthy
snacks. Students represented Bondi Public School with pride and we are incredibly proud
of each of them for their sportsmanship and camaraderie.Well done Asher L and Amelie
D for qualifying in several events, and who will go on to compete at the Sydney East PSSA
carnival which will be held at Sydney Olympic Park Aquatic Centre later this month. We
wish you all the best and know you will do BPS proud. 

Miss Sinclair, Miss Leckie and Mrs Richardson
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BPS Sports Arena

Celebrating Success
On Saturday 25th February, the Year 6 Bondi Bunnies
have just finished the Bondi Netball summer 
competition at Waverley and they came runners
up in the U11 Division A’s.
Congratulations to Pepper, Indi, Jessica, Lexi T, Zuri,
Queenie, Ellul, Lexi W and Daisy (not pictured).
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Grow Your Mind

Dear Families,
At Bondi P.S we value the importance of enhancing students' learning through real-life,
hands-on experiences. On Tuesday the 14th March we are excited to celebrate the
International Day of Mathematics. Teachers are busy planning some additional learning
experiences that highlight the use of mathematics in sport, art, board games and so
much more.
As part of the festivities, we encourage students to come dressed for the 2023 theme:
'Mathematics for Everyone'. We encourage students to see that mathematics is indeed
used by everyone, for everyone. So let's dress up as a chef, builder, astrologist, artist,
doctor, nurse, teacher or even a famous sports player or musician to show how Bondi
P.S can embrace a love and appreciation for living in a world immersed in the rich
application of mathematics!
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P&C News
Welcome to 2023 and Happy Lunar New Year!
Thankyou so much to everyone who attended the Lunar New Year BBQ, it was lovely to
see the school together celebrating on what was a glorious evening in Bondi. 
A huge thankyou to our sponsors - Woolworths Metro Bondi Rd, Allcott Hire Alexandria,
Fruitologist, Icebergs Dining Room & Bar and Lucas Meats. 

Another huge thankyou to our wonderful events team and the volunteers who made all of
this possible. We so appreciate all the hard work so that our community could come
together to celebrate the new year. 
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Sports shirts have been restocked and any backorders are being sent to your child’s
classroom. If you haven’t yet purchased yours, you can do so online now.
A partial delivery of short sleeve polos has been received and backorders are being
sent to your child’s classroom. We will receive more stock in the coming weeks. 
Skorts are due in approximately 2 weeks
Outstanding pre-orders will be notified once they arrive and then packed and sent to
your child’s classroom.
Now stocking adult size X small and adult size small in Sports shirts and size 18 in
short sleeve polo shirts.
Second hand uniforms/ donations (old uniform) can be dropped off at the uniform
shop or the office.

Term 1 P&C Meeting - March 8th
Looking forward to seeing you all at the first P&C meeting for 2023 on March 8th from
7pm in the school library. The meeting is a wonderful chance to find out what is
happening in the school as well as meet lots of other parents with updates not only from
the P&C but also the school executive. This term Ms Albronda will be providing us with an
update on NAPLAN.
For those not attending the cyber safety talk that is happening at 6pm in the hall, we’ll be
putting on some wine and nibbles at 6.30pm in the library, with the meeting starting at
7pm. 

Please RSVP here
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfutNiJgEV9ziRUrsMlVyEYoA4W4HPa3Cr
9gpgbh2GzmGLLVA/viewform

Dates for the Diary
Election Day on Saturday March 25th - whether you’re voting on the day or not, come get
your democracy sausage and support the school.
Mother’s Day Breakfast - Friday May 12th before school. More details to come closer to
the date! 

Class WhatsApp Groups
If you haven’t already joined your class WhatsApp group but would still like to, please fill
out the form at the below link and we will ensure you are added. Remember that the
number you give us, needs to be connected to your WhatsApp. 
https://bondipublicpandc.com/blogs/news/class-groups

New Uniform Update & Back to School Vouchers
The new uniform is now being worn by students throughout the school and it’s very
exciting to see! Thank you to everyone who has been patient and understanding as we
work with all of you through this process.
To note:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfutNiJgEV9ziRUrsMlVyEYoA4W4HPa3Cr9gpgbh2GzmGLLVA/viewform
https://bondipublicpandc.com/blogs/news/class-groups


Uniform Shop - packing orders and serving; Mon, Wed, Fri 8.45 - 9.15am 
Canteen - help with food prep, no skills necessary; Mon - Fri 9am - 2pm (for any
amount of time that you can spare)
Anything else you may think of, reach out and get in touch! 

Uniform Shop Hours
8.45 – 9.15 am on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.

Order Online via the P&C website bondipublicpandc.com 
Online orders will be delivered directly to your child’s classroom. 

Call Out for Volunteers - Election Day BBQ
Please use this link to sign up if you’re able to come and sling a 
sausage on Election Day or any other day as well! 

https://bondipublicpandc.com/pages/volunteering

If Election Day isn’t your thing, there are countless options to volunteer and we can utilise
any skill level! 

See you next week! 

Rachel, Kate, Kellie, Judii & Candace
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https://bondipublicpandc.com/
https://bondipublicpandc.com/pages/volunteering
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Whelton City

Line up at Hall A for
confirmation of your
vaccination slot. Please
prepare your valid ID. 

You will then be taken to
Hall C for your vaccination.

Go to Hall B and wait until
your name is called.

1.

2.

3.

Steps for COVID-19
Vaccination

Vaccinations will run 
from 8 AM to 6 PM only.

Please maintain proper social
distancing while queuing. 

PWD parking available. 
















